
 

 

 

 

September 12, 2023 

 
 
 
Mr. Cody Menacof 
Bureau Chief 
Office of Criminal Justice Grants 
Florida Department of Law Enforcement 
P.O. Box 1489 
Tallahassee, Florida 32302 
 
Dear Mr. Menacof, 
 
In compliance with the State of Florida Rule 11D-9, F.A.C., the Hernando County Board 
of County Commissioners approves the distribution of $59,342 of Federal Fiscal Year 
2022 Edward Byrne Memorial JAG Program funds for the following projects in 
Hernando County: 
 
Recipient    Project Purpose    Amount 
Hernando County Board  Law Enforcement Equipment 
Of County Commissioners  and Supplies     $44,507 
 
Hernando County Board  Drug Reduction and 
Of County Commissioners  Enforcement Program   $14,835 
Services    Total:      $59,342 
 
 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
John Allocco, Chairman 
Board of County Commissioners 
Hernando County, FL 


